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                  General Order # 1,053                         April, 2020
 THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS UNDER THE CURRENT STATE OF EMERGENCY HAVE CANCELLED THE APRIL AND MAY MEETINGS. 
WE WILL RECONVENE IN SEPTEMBER.

Line Box

The next issue of the Line Box will be out the first week of May. Also, since the extra issue was so well received, if need be another issue will be done covering the years 1940-1970.
Be Prepared

Hopefully none of our members or their families will be hit with the virus and need hospitalization. But we should all prepare for the worst. Make a hospital bag for each family member with a list of medications and the proper cell phone charger. 
Take all precautions, wash your hands frequently, practice social distancing.
To our members who are working the frontline working, our thanks! And stay safe!
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                  Frank San Severino
